CITY OF BETHLEHEM

Department of Community and Economic Development 


Interoffice Memo

TO:

Eric Evans, City Council President
FROM:
Darlene L. Heller, Director of Planning and Zoning 

RE:
Proposed Zoning Ordinance – Amending Article 1304.04 – Reuse of Corner Commercial Uses Allowed in RT and RG Districts
At their October 11, 2012 meeting the Planning Commission voted to recommend denial of the above-referenced Zoning Ordinance amendment as submitted to our office via the city Clerk’s October 3 memo.  Commission members had concerns about the provisions related to tattoo parlors, the number of chairs permitted in a barber shop or beauty shop etc, frying of foods and language describing the physical components of the existing storefront.  
Please let us know if you would like to discuss any of these provisions further.  We understand that this will be placed on an upcoming City Council agenda for final action.  

CC:
Members of Council

Mayor Callahan


J. Kelly


C. Spadoni


J. Doran


T. Samuelson


S. Borzak

DATE:
  

















Darlene L. Heller, AICP
Director of Planning and Zoning
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